
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, 8th June 2022 
 

PRICE CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Substantial cost pressures have continued to impact our industry this year and we have been left 
with no option but to respond. As a result, we will be updating our prices effective August 1st, 2022, 
this will include both our Trade and your buy price. 
 
These changes will apply to Wattmaster, Klein Tools, Alco and associated brands but will exclude 
Mumme Tools. 
 
Any special price agreements will be adjusted at their expiration. New Price files will be issued closer 
to the change date. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Stephen Hanlon 
Managing Director 
 
 
 
 
 


